STUDENT IDENTIFICATION AND ACCESS CREDENTIALS

Prospective students planning to attend the USMMA will need to obtain a government form of identification (PIV-I). The credential
provides the student:

* A government form of identification, or Student ID.
e Access government IT infrastructure.
* Access into secure dormitories and other protected USMMA facilities.

The process to obtain a PIV-I is:

* The prospective student is sponsored by the USMMA, registration is completed at the USMMA site. Early registration is highly encouraged, if you are in the local area on a
visitation or if you arrive in the local area in the days prior to indoctrination, please report to the Department of Public Safety in Furuseth Hall. If you would like to make an
appointment, or have questions, you may email Mr. Jeffery Thomas at: thomasJ@usmma.edu

* Duringindoctrination, the student will process through Public Safety, complete the registration process and be issued their PIV-I card

Students will need two forms of official identification to present to Public Safety and complete the registration process to receive their PIV-I card. Copies of documents cannot be
used.

Additional information regarding required identification may be located: https://www.gsa.gov/technology/technology-purchasing-programs/federal-credentialing-services/get-appointment-
help/bring-required-documents
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